
 

 

 

 

July 8, 2016 

 

MEMO TO: Extended Pay Plan Participants  

FROM: Phil Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Extended Pay Plan Deductions 

 

We have just been informed by the District that reimbursement checks for the Extended Pay Plan 

deductions the District mistakenly took out of the final checks of participants will be mailed by the 

District to teachers on Monday, July 11, 2016. Remember, mail service isn’t as fast as it was in the past.  

While it took some time for the District to have the funds returned from the bank and for a method of 

payment to be setup that would not make tax and FICA deductions, the process should now be complete.  

We thank First Niagara for its assistance in working with the District even though it was not directly 

involved and to the District payroll department (especially Hillary Berzon) who worked to correct the 

mistake.  
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